
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
OSTAB RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
 

Date:  June 23, 2025 
To:   Board of County Commissioners 
From:  Open Space and Trails Advisory Board (OSTAB) 
Subject: 2025 Open Space Grant Award Recommendations 
 
After reviewing grant proposal evaluation results and rankings as an action item on this date, 
OSTAB does NOT recommend to the BOCC approval of funding for a standard grant for the City 
of Littleton’s Jackass Hill Park project.  
 
Motion by: Joshua Vanderschuere 
 
Seconded by: Jack Swartz 
 
Vote:    _4_ Yes 
  _1_ No 
  _0_ Absent and Excused 
 
 
 
Date:  July 1, 2025 
To:   Board of County Commissioners 
From:  Open Space and Trails Advisory Board (OSTAB) 
Subject: 2025 Open Space Grant Award Recommendations 
 
After reviewing grant proposal evaluation results and rankings at its June 23, 2025, meeting, 
OSTAB recommends to the BOCC approval of funding for the 2025 grant cycle as follows: fund 
seven standard grants, two small grants, and one planning grant, totaling $4,225,280, as 
presented on the 2025 Open Space Grants ranking sheet. This recommendation does not include 
funding for the City of Littleton’s Jackass Hill Park project. 
 
Motion by: Joshua Vanderschuere 
 
Seconded by: Jack Swartz 
 
Vote:    _5_ Yes 
  _0_ No 
  _0_ Absent and Excused 


